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TIGER CODE - *BeKind *Be Honest *Do Your Best *Care for Each Other

THANK YOU - The School Facilities Task Force Committee appreciates your input and thanks
all families for returning the recent survey. They will be working over the next several months
in developing a comprehensive plan to present to the Board in July.

EARLY RELEASE - Wednesday, January 16, school will dismiss at 11:45 AM. Early release
allows time for teachers’ professional development and this month is focused on science.

ESSAY CONTEST - In recognition of Citizenship Day, students will be composing essays on
“*What Makes a Good Citizen?” Winning essays will be read aloud on Citizenship Day, January
16, when students and staff gather in the gym at 8:00 AM for presentations. Families are
always welcome to join us as we applaud our Centerville students.

SAFETY DRILLS - Did you know our students and staff practice safety drills each month?
Drills are scheduled throughout the year to train for earthquake, fire, and lockdown
procedures. We hope that as we practice these safety drills, students become comfortable
with thé specific rules and procedures and.will be ready if a real emergency occurs.

END OF QUARTER - Friday, January 18, marks the end of 2™ quarter and the completion of
90 school days! Students are reminded to have all assignments, re-dos, and library books
turned in by Friday. Report cards will be sent home with students on January 24.

LITTLE LEAGUE - Goldendale Little League signups are January 7th to February 15th.
Registration forms are available at McCredy’s Store or go to the Goldendale Little League
Facebook page and click on the link to register online.

REMINDERS - Superintendent Varkados sends these reminders to Parents of Centerville
School: Please make sure to read the calendar/student handbook and newsletters, ask your
child for flyers from school and listen fully to the phone messages that are sent home. Please
continue to help your child arrive to school on time and come prepared every day. If you move
or change your phone numbers, please notify the school office, so that we can update your
information. Please continue to ask your child what their learning objectives were in their
classes. Please review daily work, planners and folders each day. Email or call your child’s
teacher if you have questions or concerns. Teachers’ email addresses are available in the front
office. As we begin this last half of the school year, please ensure that you continue to stay
focused on your child’s success! We are in this together...helping them make college their plan!
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